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The assignment of letter grades (see Grades) is at the discretion of the course instructor, and except for unusual circumstances, the
assigned course grade is final.

Students who want to appeal a letter grade assigned in a course should first confer directly with the course instructor. If the student and
instructor cannot come to an agreement, the student should contact the chair of the instructor’s department. If necessary, the student can
appeal to the dean of the instructor’s college. If a grade dispute is not resolved through this process, the decision of the Vice Provost for
Academic Affairs shall be final, upon review of the matter.


http://bulletin.iit.edu/undergraduate/academic-policies-procedures/grades-and-transcripts/

